
From: sereynard @ aol.com 

Sent: Monday, August 08, 2016 10:18 AM 
To: Parks, Timothy 

Subject: Sunset Village input on Midtown Police Station 

 
Hi, Mr. Parks-- 
 
I'm the current president of the Sunset Village Community Association, and I'm not sure I'll be 
able to attend the Plan Commission meeting this evening. My alder (Tim Gruber) said I could 
send an email to you for distribution to the commission members since the Midtown Police 
station, which will be located in our neighborhood, is on the agenda for tonight's meeting. 
 
My only message is that I have not received ANY complaints or heard any opposition to the 
current Midtown plans. There may be people out there who are opposed to some aspects of 
them, but nobody that I have talked to. In fact, most people have been very impressed with how 
responsive the development team has been to community concerns. (The only issue of concern 
to people is how soon the work can get started on demolition and construction.) 
 
So on behalf of the SVCA, I wanted to pass on the message that we endorse the current plans. 
 
If there are any questions, the Plan Commission members can reach me at this email or the 
phone number below. 
 
Regards, 
Sue Reynard 
President, SVCA 
608-238-0745 
 


